
1

David Barthelmy

From: McDougall Minerals <ray=mcdougallminerals.com@mail72.atl31.mcdlv.net> on behalf of 
McDougall Minerals <ray@mcdougallminerals.com>
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New Peruvian Epidote and 

Sainte-Marie-aux-Mines 2014 
New Peruvian Epidote 

I've added new specimens under Peruvian Epidote - July 2014 Update (click here).  These 

are sharp, lustrous epidote specimens from the relatively new (and apparently depleted) 

locality, Concession Morgan 3, Coyallo, Cañete Province, Lima Department. They are 

great epidotes! I acquired all the good ones I could, in Peru.  

Sainte-Marie-aux-Mines 2014 
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The Sainte-Marie-aux-Mines show is one of the world’s largest minerals shows, with 

character and class unto itself. On the blog, I've posted a brief note with photos, including 

some very fine new specimens from this year's show, at Sainte-Marie-aux-Mines 2014 

(click here).  

  

For all new specimens at McDougall Minerals, see New Specimens. 

 

If you are receiving this email in any format in which the above links don't work, the 

addresses are: 

 

http://www.mcdougallminerals.com/Peruvian-Epidote-July-2014.html 

 

http://www.mcdougallminerals.com/blog/sainte-marie-aux-mines-2014/ 

 

http://www.mcdougallminerals.com/New-Specimens.html 

 

Hope you enjoy the update!  

 

(If at any time you no longer wish to receive email from us, please just click below 

to unsubscribe.) 

 

R. 
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